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SIFMA Update on The Guidelines on Funds’ Names Using
ESG or Sustainability-Related Terrms
SUMMARY

SIFMA AMG provided comments to the Investor Protections and Sustainable Finance Department on
the Guidelines on funds’ names using ESG or sustainability-related terms regarding their concerns
about the impact of the proposed timing for implementation as well as some of the details of the final
guidelines.

See related: ESMA Consultation Paper regarding Guidelines on funds’ names using ESG or
sustainability-related terms
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